Dear, Mr Mike Bryant and Daughter


Welcome to the 1 Pelaga Ps.

I apologize for being late to send you an email and fhoto-fhoto of SD 1 Pelaga.
I am a co-ordinator in Pelaga very pleased with your visit with your daughter.
On behalf of the Principal, Staffs and all Childrens in primary 1 Pelaga very pleased and grateful with your arrival.
Thank you very much to contribute to the writing instrument in Pelaga children, and hopefully for your visit can motivate children to learn English.
I've taken some fhoto for you and your daughter, and I hope your holidays is pleasand and enjoy in bali, Thank You

Best Regards,


Great Sumanadi (Co-0rdinator)
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